Clover Nuetzmann

From: Jan Coggeshall ¢y
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 9:17 AM

To: dedasst@ghatx.org

Subject: Request for information

I would like to know of the 210 families who wish to return to Galveston to live and were living here before, the
list you have of their bedroom requirements:

How many need 1 bedroom, 2 bedrooms, 3 bedrooms... (were there any larger numbers before?). I would
assume this might be based on what they needed before and perhaps they have more children or less now, and
you may not know that.

This information is for some of us ( no organization) to mull over in thinking about what is needed. Thanks.

Jan Coggeshall, (NN, Galveston.



